
 

COVID 19 INFORMATION UPDATE 

August 2, 2020 

 

• Everyone must wear a mask on entering and exiting. Parents with children nine 

and under may determine when the child is old enough to attend Mass and can 

abide by the safety guidelines. 

 

• We ask you to please sit in the open pews away from the aisles. 

 

• Please use your own best judgement concerning when you will return to Mass.  

Do not jeopardize your health. 

 

• Parish office hours are Monday through Thursday 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. Please call 

with any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Deacon Jim Murphey or Debbie Gartner 
Will be available during those times. 

481-7543 or 481-9385 
 

 


